
 
 

Proposed BPA Interconnection of the Brush Canyon Wind Facility 
Your comments will inform the NEPA review process 

"I'd like to tell you . . . " 
 
 
1. This is what I think of the proposed BPA interconnection of the Brush Canyon Wind Project:  

 

 

 

 
2. I would like more information about: 

 

 

 

 
3. I have other comments:  

 

 

 

 
4. Please contact me:  
 
Name 

 
Address 

 
City  State  Zip 

 
Phone number  e-mail address:  

 
 

Please put me on your project mailing list. □ 
(You are already on the mailing list if you have received mailed notices.) 

 
BPA will accept comments on this proposal through Jan. 15, 2014. Please mention Brush 
Canyon Interconnection in your correspondence. 
 
You can mail this form, and any additional comments to: BPA, P.O. Box 14428, Portland, OR 
97293-4428. You may also submit comments online at www.bpa.gov/goto/comment, call us toll 
free with comments at 800-622-4519, or fax your comments to 503-230-4019.  

 
 

http://www.bpa.gov/goto/comment

